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WELCOME

CONNECT
No matter where you are in your faith 
journey, we want to connect with you! We 
want to help you on your path to Believe, 
Grow, Serve, and Change Your World. Scan 
the QR Code to be directed to our staff page 
where you will find who to contact in each 
ministry.   

We are so glad you have chosen to join us 
for one of our weekend services. Whether 
you are a regular attendee or this is your 
first time with us, we want to make sure you 
know how much we appreciate you being 
here today.

You can find us at www.thechapel.net, 
Facebook, Instagram, and The Chapel app 
if you would like to get connected or learn 
more about us. There are also connection 
cards in the holders below the seats. You 
can place them in the mailboxes at the 
doors as you exit or visit us at the Welcome 
Center to receive your free gift. Ultimately, 
we would love to become a place you call 
home and where you can discover Jesus’ 
plan for you to Believe, Grow, Serve, and 
Change Your World! 

Thank you for being our guest today!

Brandon Holler, Senior Pastor



TONIGHT 6:00 - 7:30 PM
•	 Chapel Kids Club - Kids 

Wing, enter Door 4 
•	 Chapel Academy - 

Room 102, enter Door 2
•	 NO AMPD (MIDDLE 

SCHOOL) OR FUSED 
(HIGH SCHOOL) PM

2/7: Chapel Kids Worship 
Starts

2/8: Journeys of Paul Trip 
Information Meeting

2/10: Haiti Hunger Pack 
Attack

2/11: NO CHURCH-WIDE 
PM PROGRAMMING

2/15-2/18: Men’s 
Discipleship Walk

2/22-2/25: Women’s 
Discipleship Walk

2/25: Communion

2/28: PrayerWorks Hosting

LOOKING AHEADEaster Baptisms
We are excited to continue 
our tradition of people publicly 
proclaiming their faith through 
baptism this Easter, March 
31st. Classes will start soon if 
you want to learn more about 
baptism and its meaning, so 
stay tuned for those dates. 
You can also scan the QR 
Code for more information.

Parent-Child Dedication
If you are interested in publicly 
proclaiming your intent to raise 
your child in a Christian home, 
mark your calendar for our 
first Parent-Child Dedication of 
2024 on April 28th! Scan the 
QR for more information on 
Parent-Child Dedication and 
its meaning!

VBS & Camp Alpha Signups
Mark your calendars for this 
year’s VBS & Camp Alpha at 
the Chapel! We are excited to 
dive into God’s word with this 
year’s theme, “Scuba,” from 
June 10th to 14th. Signups will 
open in March, and you can 
scan the QR Code for more 
information!




